
  
 

 
 
 

Campbell High School Athletic Booster Club 
 

October 2nd, 2017, CHS Library, 7:00PM 
 

In Attendance: Colleen Gamache, Stephen Oberto, Jim Norton, Ed Kopaczynski, Angela Dion, Rachel Kanaley, Michelle 
Dube, Bill Corbett, Cara Gannon, Tricia Mailhiot,  
 
Board Members Not in Attendance: None  
 

Meeting called to order at 7:02 by Stephen and 2nd by Colleen  
 

 Review / Accept Minutes of 9/11/17 

Minutes were reviewed and approved  

 

 Treasurer’s Report  

Current balance in the account $5920.83, this total includes press box fundraisers.  We will be opening a 

saving account that will be attached to the checking account.  The saving account will be used to 

separate the press box money from the booster club money.   

 

 Athletic Department Update 

 

Boys Soccer moved to 6-4 after a homecoming victory over Hillsboro-Deering 6-0.  They will play at 
Hopkinton tomorrow 
 
Girls Soccer moved to 7-2-1 after defeating Hopkinton 5-4 at Homecoming.  The will play Prospect Mountain 
at home tomorrow 
 
Football heads into the bye week at 5-0 after defeating Bishop Brady Saturday night 
 
Cross Country continues to gain steam as they head towards the state meet.  The girls placed first at the 
Moultonborough invitational last week while the boys placed second. 
 
Golf is playing their final match this evening and will head to the state tournament next week at Owl’s Nest 
 
Volleyball moved to 8-1 after defeating Trinity in three games during homecoming.  Volleyball is playing at 
Raymond tonight. 
 
The NH Tackles Hunger food drive brought in over    pounds of food for the Litchfield food pantry 
 
Homecoming donations were accepted for the relief efforts for Hurricane victims in Puerto Rico and the 
Virgin Islands.  Efforts raised $490 during the homecoming event. 



 

 

 Alumni Update  

 Stephen is waiting for Jarod for more info on the Hall of Fame, he believes it needs to be a simple 

process to have alumni inducted  

 

 Football game 10/28  

Colleen to re-send the signup genius.  Still need grillers and help breaking down.   

 

 

 Homecoming Review  

Very busy weekend, many thanks to all the volunteers that came out, could not have pulled it off 

without you.  Still need to figure out the total dollars made on the weekend.   We did sell the following 

fundraising items.  

 3 shirts sold  

 12 Bricks sold  

3 signs sold  

 

 

 

 

 Press box update  

Cara updated us on the money raised  

 YTD, we have raised around $4,000.00 for the press box  

Looking to schedule a press box meeting in October (date TBD).  Looking to create a flyer that can be 

sent home with the students, include GMS and LMS.  Can we get the principals to add the brick flyer to 

the weekly e-mails the schools send out to the parents?  

 

 

Our next meeting will be held on Monday November 6th 2017 7:00 PM in the CHS library  

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:02 motioned by Jim and 2nd by Colleen  
 
 
Submitted by:  Jim Norton, Booster Club Secretary 


